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IPC position on non-halogenated materials

IPC, the Association representing the Printed Circuit Board and Electronic Assembly Industry published, in April 2003, a White Paper and Technical Report on Halogen-Free Materials Used for Printed Circuit Boards and Assemblies. The paper gives the IPC position on the subject of “halogen free” materials used in the electronics industry. Its authors conclude that “there is no data indicating that the halogenated flame retardants presently used in printed circuit boards present any significant environment or health hazard”.
Halogen means elements such as fluorine, bromine, chlorine, and iodine. The paper was drafted in response to growing research and discussion on the use of non-halogenated alternatives for several applications in the electronics industry, and in particular for use in printed circuit boards. The paper’s executive summary can be viewed at http://www.ipc.org/TOC/IPC-WP-TR-584.pdf, and a press release at http://www.ipc.org/contentpage.asp?pageid=6.4.3.7
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